
KTS Newsletter
Thursday, September 11, 2025

Greetings KTS Families,

Our students have taken advantage of a fresh start to the new year.  Our elementary students 
are learning the routines of their new classrooms, as teachers focus on getting a deeper 
understanding of their newest learners and what they will need for school year.  Middle 
school students have hit the ground running as they review some key skills from last year 
and begin to embark on new standards.  I look forward to seeing the growth the students 
make throughout the next 10 months.

I am so appreciative of the partnership you all showed by being in attendance at our Open 
Houses which were held on Monday and Tuesday evening.  Maintaining the connection 
between home and school is an important one, so thank you for being a part of that team.

On Monday, we will have Picture Day - I’m looking forward to seeing a ton of great smiles!

Here’s to a great year!

All the best,
Mr. Keri

Reminders
● 9/15 – Picture Day
● 9/17 – Early Dismissal (Staff PD)
● 9/23 – Board of Education Meeting @ 7PM
● Dismissal changes?  Be sure to submit the Daily 

Dismissal form via Genesis.  Changes should be 
submitted by 2PM (Noon for Early Dismissal days).


